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Please accept this testimony in support of making in-person voting on the date of an 

election the standard method for conducting an election. This in-person process will 

again provide Oregonians a clear path to vote and re-establish integrity in the 

process of voting. If a voter needs a mail in ballot they can request one like we did 

prior to changing the voting rules in the 90s. In-person provides the privacy and 

security of an independent vote. It is critical that this is our primary route for ensuring 

a proper election and return the option of mailing a ballot in as an exception.  

Respectfully submitted, 


